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March 24, 2025 
 
Sheriff Patti Cole-Tindall 
King County Sheriff’s Office 
516 3rd Avenue  
Ste W150 
Seattle, WA 98104 
Patti.Cole-Tindall@kingcounty.gov  
 
Dear Sheriff Cole-Tindall, 
 
As Chair of the Contract Cities Oversight Committee, I am reaching out with a formal request 
that the King County Sheriff’s Office and the Contract Cities revisit our Interlocal Agreement. 
To be clear, we unanimously feel that the services provided by the King County Sheriff’s Office 
have been exemplary; however, the contract has not been amended in over twenty years, and 
there are several provisions in the agreement that are either obsolete or not followed. 
 
Last year, the Contract Cities retained the services of The Harrison Group to review the ILA, and 
they provided several recommendations that we think would improve the ILA. We would, of 
course, be more than happy to provide a copy. This work has given us the firm conviction that it 
is time to jointly review and update the ILA, and we ask that you advise us of the earliest time 
that this process can commence. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.  We strongly believe that this task needs to be 
taken on in a timely manner.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Bristol S. Ellington 
City Manager 
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